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AM/LH 
 
8 November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Friday 15 November 2024 is Children in Need Day.  If your child would like to attend in non-uniform 
on Friday they are more than welcome to – spots optional! 
 
This year we will be undertaking three different activities across the day raising awareness of 
Children in Need: 
 

• “Run Pudsey” – Mr. Leslie will be arranging a fun run during the school day where each 
class will get a time slot to complete their fun run. Please make sure your child is 
wearing appropriate footwear for this. 
 

• Challenge yourself to Think! – Children in Need have developed a series of Mathematics 
sessions this year and are challenging children in Primary Schools to take part in them. 
 

• The Heaviest Backpack – we will be delivering workshops supporting mental health again 
this year through The Heaviest Backpack. Children will consider what their “backpack” 
contains in terms of what weighs them down and what they can do and what support they 
can access to help them lighten the load. Children in Need provide resources for this 
workshop and Mrs. Baines will be supporting staff to deliver this. 

 
As in previous years, we ask that any donations are made directly to Children in Need at; 
 
http://bbcchildreninneed.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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